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Leon C. Harmon

County Attorney for Anderson County
PO Box 8002

Anderson, SC 29622-8002

Dear Mr. Harmon:

We received your request seeking an opinion on the jurisdiction of municipal police
officers to serve as school resource officers outside of the geographic boundaries of a
municipality. The following opinion sets out our understanding of your question and our
response.

Issue (as quoted from your letter):

Does S.C. Code Ann. § 5-7-12 allow a municipality to provide school
resource officers to schools outside the geographical limits of the
municipality?
If the answer to question 1 above is in the affirmative, are there any
geographic restrictions on a municipality providing school resource officers to
a school district?

Law/Analysis:

It is the opinion of this Office that a court faced with the question presented in your letter

most likely would conclude that Section 5-7-12 is not intended to extend the jurisdiction of
municipal officers such that they may routinely be stationed at schools outside their municipality
merely by virtue of their status as municipal officers. See S.C. Code Ann. § 5-7-110 (2004).
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